
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
Dear	Parents,	
	

If	you	are	walking	your	dog	on	school	property,	please	ensure	it	is	
on	a	leash.	It	is	also	extremely	important	that	you	are	cleaning	up	after	
your	dog,	as	we	are	finding	feces	on	our	field	where	the	children	are	
trying	to	play.		We	love	our	four	legged	friends,	but	need	to	have	a	safe,	
clean	environment	for	our	students	to	enjoy.	

	
	

																																												 	
	
	


